
 

 

PERSEKUTUAN MAJIKAN-MAJIKAN MALAYSIA   

MALAYSIAN EMPLOYERS FEDERATION (Reg. No: 1357-SELANGOR) 

HEAD OFFICE:  3A06 – 3A07, Block A, Pusat Dagangan Phileo Damansara II, No. 15, Jalan 16/11, Seksyen 16, 46350 Petaling Jaya, Selangor, Malaysia . 
Tel: 603-7955 7778  |  Fax: 603-7955 6808/7955 9008  |  E-mail: mef-hq@mef.org.my www.mef.org.my 

NORTHERN REGION –   379-D, Jalan Hajjah Rehmah, 11600 Jelutong, Penang | Tel: 604 – 659 9236 / 604 – 659 6909 | Fax: 604 - 6599 873 | E-mail: mefpg@mef.org.my 

SOUTHERN REGION  –  No. 17A & 17B Jalan Cantik 6, Taman Pelangi Indah, 81800 Ulu Tiram, Johor | Tel: 607 – 862 4776 | Fax: 607 – 862 4773 | E-mail: mefjb@mef.org.my 

EAST COAST REGION –  B-8 & B-10, First Floor, Jalan Haji Ahmad 3, Sri Pahang Business Centre 25300 Kuantan, Pahang Darul Makmur | Tel: 609 – 512 4373 | Fax: 609 – 512 4251 | E-mail: mefktn@mef.org.my 

PERAK OFFICE –  A-1-3, 1st Floor, Wisma MFCB, No.1, Persiaran Greentown 2, Green Town Business Centre, 30450 Ipoh, Perak | Tel: 605 - 255 7778 / 605-255 9778 | Fax: 605 - 255 2778 | E-mail: mefip@mef.org.my 

SARAWAK OFFICE –  Lot No 95, Jalan Nyiur, 93200 Kuching, Sarawak | Tel: 082 - 247 027 | Fax: 082 – 247 028 | E-mail: mefkch@mef.org.my 

SABAH OFFICE –  Lot No 1, Block A, 3rd Floor, Damai Point, Luyang, 88300 Kota Kinabalu, Sabah | Tel: 088 – 210 579 | Fax: 088 – 204 979 | E-mail: mefkk@mef.org.my 

MEDIA RELEASE 

‘Extend loan moratorium to ensure business survivability’  

Whilst the government initiatives to accelerate economic recovery have been well received, 

there are much more that is needed to keep companies afloat and at the same time 

maintaining the employment of existing employees. 

 

“We are thankful to the government for the various initiatives in Budget 2021 but more 

meaningful interventions are needed to make ensure business continuity especially the SMEs 

and micro enterprises,” said MEF President Dato’ Dr Syed Hussain Syed Husman J.P. today. 

 

“Based on feedback from MEF members, the wage subsidy programme helps with easing cash 

flow but this is not good enough because the wage subsidy would only work if the business 

continues to exist. 

 

“The lifting of the moratorium has made it very difficult for business to carry on. Employers 

are really hoping that the moratorium would be extended as this would significantly help 

sustain business operations during this challenging and difficult time. 

 

He said that about 60% of MEF members are SMEs and it is critical for the well-being of the 

economy that SMEs be kept alive.  

 

“We would like to appeal to the government to reconsider extending the moratorium and 

perhaps provide some tax relief for year 2020 assessment for businesses so that the extra 

cash can be used to finance more technological improvements and at the same time create 

more job opportunities.” 

 

For further information, contact the MEF Secretariat at 03-7955-7778 or fax 03-7955-9008 or 

email mef-hq@mef.org.my.  
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